
From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 16 March 2015 09:52
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 14/01762/F Swalcliffe Park Equestrian, Grange farm
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My previous comments regarding the car park landscaping remain. I understand that you are to condition an acceptable scheme.

Judith

Judith Ward
Landscape Planning Officer
Environmental Services
Cherwell and South Northants Councils’
Direct dial 01295 221711 Extension 1711
Mailto:judith.ward@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk

